
State of Florida 

DATE: January 11,2005 

TO: Kay B. Flynn, Chief of Records, Division of the Commission Clerk & 
Administrative Services 

FROM: Richard A. Moses, Chief of Service Quality, Markets & 
Enforcement 

IRE: Return of Confidential Material 

In accordance with Section 1 1.04 of the Administrative Procedures Manual, Document 
Number 13347-04 in Docket Number 040000-PU should be returned to the company. 

If you have questions, please contact me at 41 3-6582. 

cc: Dale Mailhot 
Beth Salak 
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